
8th Grade High School Orientation
Tuesday, February 19

6:30 p.m.

Navasota High School Cafeteria

High school counselors will visit with 8th grade students during Tech App classes on Tuesday, February 19,

and Wednesday, February 20 to help students understand how to complete high school registration forms.

This meeting is an opportunity for our 8 th grade students and their parents to learn about high school

requirements for graduation and classes offered at the high school level and to have their questions answered

by the current high school counselors.
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